
 

Due to Hurricane Irma and the lack of electricity and 

other challenges in the Lakeland area, the 

ADAA/FDAA Symposium, Tools, Tips, and 

Technology for 21st Century Dental Care has been 

rescheduled for Saturday, December 2, 2017.  More 

information will come soon.  If you have any 

questions or concerns with your registration, please 

contact FDAA President Kimberly Bland at: 

info@fldentalassistant.org or call 941-704-1986 

 

All current registrations will be honored for 

December 2. 

Registration will re-open for anyone else who would 

like to take advantage of this new date. 

Thank you for your understanding 
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